David Egly

I beg you NOT to grant variances for PCBs on the Spokane River. As our environment becomes
more fragile due to human use and climate change, we must hold polluters accountable and work
together to protect all of our natural resources. Don't start a new precedent of allowing variances for
toxics like PCB. Don't kick the can of cleaning up the majestic Spokane River to generations down
the road. Instead, let the gift of a cleaner, more usable River be your gift to them. And honor our
Indigenous community be doing the right thing. Thank you.



